Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 loc. 2113; 1070 Fax (632) 926-2567
E-mail: officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph; website www.denr.gov.ph
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MEMORANDUM

TO . THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR-Region IV-B MIMAROPA
1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

FROM :  THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations — Luzon, Visayas and Environment

SUBJECT : REQUEST OF MS. MARY ANN MONTESA FOR INVESTIGATION
RE: DPWH PROJECT ALONG THE SEASHORE AREA OF
CALATRAVA, ROMBLON

DATE : WAN 3 0 2023

This pertains to the marginal note dated 06 January 2023 from the Undersecretary and Chief
of Staff, referring the attached electronic mail of Ms. Mary Ann Montesa, regarding the above-
mentioned subject.

May we refer the matter for appropriate action in accordance with the pertinent laws, rules
and regulations on the matter. Respond directly to the parties concerned and copy furnish this
Office of the action taken citing document tracking number DENRCO-OSEC-2022-003252 for
record and monitoring purposes.

For compliance.

MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO I

Encls.: as stated

cc:  Ms. Mary Ann Montesa
marvannmontesa@yahoo.com

Office of the Undersecretary and Chief of Staff
DENR
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Document Routing Slip

Document No: DENRCO - OSEC-2022-003252 Print Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2022
Sender: MARY ANN MONTESA

Address: maryannmontesa@yahoo.com

Subject LETTER DTD 10/19/2022 Calatrava Romblon,SOS

Addressee(s): Office of the Secretary (DENRCO - OSEC)

CC Addressee(s):

Date/Time Received:  10/19/2022 09:23:00 AM

ROUTING AND ACTION INFORMATION

DATE/TIME DATE/TIME
FROM RECEIVED FOR/TO RELEASED ACCEPTANCE REMARKS/ACTION REQUIRED/TAKEN REMARKS/STATUS

10/19/2022 DENRCO -
09:14:19 AM | OSEC
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The Undersecretary I[Q (23 7’

Field Operaticns Luzon, Visayas and

Environment

Sir Usec,

espectfully referred, for information and appropriate
ction, the herein letter of Ms. Mary Ann Montesa re:
current DPWH project along the seashore area of
Calatrava, Romblon

We will appreciate informing the Office of the Chief of
Staff of the action taken on the matte

Thank you.

OfficerAn-Charge, Chief of Staff
EDATS No. OSEC-2022-003252

Encoder: Magculang, Kyleen Claire D.
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Office of the DENR Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph>

Calatrava Romblon,SOS

1 message

MARY ANN MONTESA <maryannmontesa@yahoo.com> Tue, Oct 18, 2022 at 7:27 PM
To: "osec@denr.gov.ph” <osec@denr.gov.ph>

We need your Help save our seashore. Maawa po kayo sa Amin. Please investigate this current issue with DPWH.

Thanks
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CONG. BUDOY AT MAYOR MARIET $A INRO DAMOT NAKASALALAY KA
KALIGTASAN IT AMO BALISBISAN.




Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




